
 

 
 

TOWN OF CROMWELL 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
The Town Council of the Town of Cromwell will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, 
September 13, 2023 at 6:55 p.m. in the Cromwell Town Hall Council Chambers, located 
at 41 West Street, Cromwell, CT for the following purpose: 
 
To hear public comment regarding the amendment of existing ordinance:  Chapter 54 
Retirement Plan, §54-16 and §54-22. 
 
Copies of the proposed ordinance are available for public inspection at the office of the 
Town Clerk, 41 West Street, Cromwell, Connecticut and online at www.cromwellct.com. 
 
Dated at Cromwell, Connecticut this 1st day of September. 
 
 
 

    Steve Fortenbach, Mayor 
                For the Town Council 
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